Pacifica National Board Meeting
May 8, 2014
Report-Out

The Pacifica National Board met in closed session to discuss matters properly held
confidential because they pertain to individual employees. It approved minutes
from a prior executive session.

Respectfully submitted,
Cerene Roberts
Board Secretary



